July 13, 2009

Rush Lake Kennels
4501 West Silver Ave.
Stockton, UT 84071

Don & Julie Pawlak,

I wanted to thank you for the time you have taken out to train my Labrador
Retrievers, Brook and Delta. Throughout the last 10 years that I have known
you, I have brought my dogs to you for training and boarding services. I am
always comfortable and confident in leaving them at Rush Lake Kennels
knowing that they will be well cared for.

I have enjoyed the sport of Upland Bird Hunting after learning how
spectacular it can be having a dog that can find wild birds, obey my
commands, and retrieve a bird to my hand without dropping it. I have
developed a great passion for bird hunting after benefiting from having a
fantastic hunting dog. Because of your training, Brook has received her
Champion Gun Dog Title.

I also wanted to mention that not only has your training assisted me in
having a great hunting dog but also a great outdoor and indoor companion.
When I am hiking or taking my dogs out for a walk I am always confident
that they will listen to me and be obedient. Because of the Trained Retrieve,
Brook will pick up anything when given the fetch command. It’s amazing to
watch her fetch up my car keys, my cell phone, and above all, bring me a
can of diet coke!

I have been very satisfied by the training and boarding you have given my
dogs. Taking my dogs to Rush Lake Kennels has made my life as a dog
owner easier and showed me a great passion for the outdoors. Please feel
free to give my name to others as a personal reference. They can contact me
at loryzz@yahoo.com
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